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Communication dated 13 February 2020 
received from the Permanent Mission of the 
People’s Republic of China concerning the 
‘’Specifications for Radiation Sterilization of 

Single-use Protective Clothing for Medical Use 
during Emergency (Provisional)’’ 

 

 

 

 

 

1. The Secretariat has received a communication dated 13 February 2020 from the Permanent 
Mission of the People’s Republic of China to the Agency, attaching a document titled 
“Specifications for Radiation Sterilization of Single-use Protective Clothing for Medical 
Use during Emergency (Provisional)” and requesting the Secretariat to circulate these 
Provisional Specifications to all IAEA Member States. 

 
2. As requested, the communication and the Provisional Specifications are herewith circulated 

for the information of all Member States. 
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